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Press Release: 
 

The Vermaas Family is coming to: Lakewood Baptist Church 

Harrison, TN    July 20-24, 2025 

Tim and Susan Vermaas travel year-round presenting the Gospel of Jesus Christ 

through: Family Crusades, Family VBS, weekend retreats, Children’s Mission’s 

Conferences, Christian school Chapels, special children's meetings, teacher training, teacher training 

weekends, and foreign mission trips. In their 32 years of ministry with Good News for Little People, Inc. 
they have had the privilege of ministering in 25 states, as well as in Canada, the Dominican Republic, and 

Mexico. Their ministry includes: Bible preaching, conservative music, multi-media, Gospel illusions, 

ventriloquism, and much more.  
 

“It is my joy to recommend Tim and Susan Vermaas and the Good News for Little People Ministry to you 

and your church. I was privileged to know Tim and Susan long before I became their pastor and a member 

of their ministry board. Through their ministry of ventriloquism, illusions, song, and the clear preaching of 

God's Word, they place a strong emphasis on the Gospel and have seen many come to know Christ as 

Savior. Your church would truly be blessed to take advantage of this wonderful ministry.”   
Matt Herrell – Pastor of Fairview Baptist Church, in Athens, TN 

“The Vermaas family is a rare blessing in my life and I believe they will be a blessing to you and your church 

and especially to your young people. They are of the highest character and can be completely trusted with 

any aspect of your ministry. I am praying the Lord will allow you to meet and minister alongside the 

Vermaas family. I know they will be a wonderful blessing to you as they have been to me.”   
Steven Bell – Pastor of Way of the Cross Baptist Church, in McDonough, GA 

“It was by far the best Vacation Bible School we have ever had. Tim and Susan are very gifted children’s 

workers and are very dedicated to their specialized calling. Our children fell in love with both of them and so 

did all of our workers. We will want to have them back.”  Dr. Tom Wallace – Evangelist and former Pastor of 
Franklin Road Baptist Church, in Murfreesboro, TN 
 

You will not want to miss this exciting time July 20-24, 2025 at Lakewood Baptist Church, in  
Harrison, TN   Sunday at 6:00 PM and Monday - Thursday at 6:30 PM  (EST) 

 

For more information about The Vermaas Family you can visit their website at www.thevermaasfamily.org. 
 

For directions to the church or for a ride, call Pastor Ronnie Gilbert at (423) 344-6334. 
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